
The AssociaƟon of Government Accountants (AGA), Guam Chapter, 
is celebraƟng March 2024 as CerƟfied Government Financial 
Manager (CGFM) Month. The AGA created the CGFM designaƟon 
and CGFM turns 30 this year. The AGA Guam Chapter has more 
than 280 members of which 40 are CGFMs.  AƩainment of the 
cerƟficaƟon demonstrates competency in governmental 
accounƟng, audiƟng, financial reporƟng, internal controls and 
budgeƟng at the federal, state and local levels.  CGFM is a 
respected credenƟal that recognizes the specialized knowledge and 
experiences needed to be an effecƟve government financial 
management.   
GHURA is proud to recognize two employees who are CGFMs:   

1. Frances Danieli, CGFM, MBA, CB – Controller   
2.  Jerricho Garcia, CGFM, CPA – General AccounƟng 
Supervisor.   

  
 


